KANSAS

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION KATHLEEN SEBELIUS,GOVERNOR
DEB MILLER, SECRETARY

LARRY W. EMIG, P.E., CHIEF October 15, 2004

Overland Park, Kansas 66212

Dear Mr. Brown:

Subject: 46 N-0337-01

The Secretary of Transportation and State Transportation Engineer approved the Plans,

Specifications, and Estimate (PS&E) on September 22, 2004, for the above referenced project.
The Federal Highway Administration approved the obligation of funds for this project on
October 14, 2004. Therefore, the City is hereby authorized to take bids for contract after a
minimum 30-day advertisement.

After the bids have been opened and the City has identified the lowest responsible bidder,

please submit a copy of the low bidder’s bidding documents, a copy of the bid tabs, and a copy
of the DBE’s acceptance of his subcontract offer to this office. Upon satisfactory review by the
KDOT, we will authorize the City to award the contract and issue the Notice to Proceed.

Sincerely,
Larry W. Emig, P.E., Chief

Bureau of Local Projects

Gerald D. Priem, P.E.
Field Engineer
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C:

Wayne Gudenkauf, P.E., City Engineer’s Office, City of Overland Park
Rosie Ingram, Chief, Bureau of Program and Project Management
John Ehmen, Chief Accountant-Federal Aid & Projects Accounting
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